
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2, 2012 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 

Attn: Gary Widerburg 
          Commission Administrator 

 
Re: Docket No. 11-2035-01, In the Matter of PacifiCorp’s 2011 Integrated Resource Plan 

 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
 On January 31, 2012, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed a revised version of 
PacifiCorp’s 2011 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) Action Plan (“Revised Action Plan”) 
requesting that the Commission acknowledge the Company’s 2011 IRP, based on the Revised 
Action Plan. The Company hereby withdraws that request.   
 
 The Revised Action Plan was filed for informational purposes only.  The Company 
respectfully requests that the Commission continue to consider acknowledgment of the 2011 IRP 
based on the original Action Plan filed within the 2011 IRP.  
 
Please feel free to contact Stacey Kusters at 503.813.5351 or me at 801.220.4050 if you have any 
questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain power 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Service Lists Docket No. 11-2035-01 (w/ enclosures) 
 
 
  

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


